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February 21, 2006

Mayor Hanrahan and
Members of the City Commission

Ms. Kimberly Browne
Chair, CACCD

3002 NW 51 Drive
Gainesville, FL 32606

Mr. Jim Hencin

Block Grant Manager

City of Gainesville

Mail Station 22, P.O. Box 490
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

Dear Mayor and Members of the City Commission:

Please accept this as my letter of resignation from the Citizens Advisory Committee for
Community Development. Unfortunately, other obligations have begun to monopolize
my time, including a hectic work travel schedule, that I believe will prevent me from
attending the number of meetings required to make me an effective member of the
committee.

1 have decided to clear my schedule of a number of items, but the decision to resign from
CACCD was the toughest. I am thankful for the learning experience this board offers,
and the reward in our efforts. Ihave great respect for this group, and wish you continued
success in your allocation process. It is a tough job, and not getting any easier.

I apologize for my resignation in the middle of my term, but feel it is the right thing to do
at this time. Thank you for this opportunity to serve the City of Gainesville.

Kindest Regards,

Kelley Frohlich



